HORSESHOE BEND

Horseshoe Bend Special Road District
134 Vetbena Road
Lake Dzark, MO 65049

PH; (573) 365:2832 Fax (573) 365-7081

Welcome New Home Owners!

The Horseshoe Bend Special Road District #1 was founded in 1962 and
covers all public roads on Horseshoe Bend. Any improvements on the county
right-of-way require a permit from the Road District. This includes mailboxes,
trash enclosures, landscaping, culverts, utilities, road cuts, driveways, etc. Permits
are free and may be obtained at the District office at 134 Verbena Road or on our

website at www.hbsrd.org.

An additional service offered by the Road District is our text alert system.
The goal of this system is to send 1-2 texts each week with information on when
and where our road crews will be working. You can sign up on our website or by
texting hbsrd to 59925 on your cell phone.

The Road District also sponsors an Adopt-A-Road program similar to the
state system. New participants are always welcome. Contact the business office for

more information.

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have.
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